
IT’S TIME YOUR CHILDREN HAD  
THE EDUCATION THEY DESERVE
Schools are facing a teacher shortage crisis, with a 40% drop in people 
training to be teachers; and a growing number of school-aged children. 
In term three, 50% of schools reported that they did not have enough 
teachers. Schools are struggling to attract teaching staff, and that problem 
looks set to worsen.

There is also a desperate need for more support for children with 
additional learning needs.

Yet, the Government has a bumper surplus of $5.5 billion, more than 
enough to fix the issues in primary education ($0.9b).

WHAT WE ARE CAMPAIGNING FOR?
*	 More teachers – so your kids can get more attention

*	 More resources/staff  to support children with 
additional learning needs

*	 A pay jolt to salaries for teachers to address the teacher 
shortage – so that your children will have a teacher in  
the future.

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT!
Let your teachers know you support them and join in campaign activities 
at your local school. Find out more at https://campaigns.nzei.org.nz/time
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